
                                              

 

 

 

 

Invitation Letter 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

The 3rd International Conference on New Energy and Optoelectronic Materials 

(NEOM2025) is going to be held during June 21-23, 2025 in Kunming Yunan Conference 

Hotel (昆明云安会都酒店), China. On behalf of the organizing committee, we would like 

to cordially invite you to participate in NEOM2025. 

 

The conference is organized by the College of Mechanical Engineering, University of 

South China, and co-organized by the Department of New Energy Materials and Devices 

of East China University of Science; Technology and Advanced Battery Technology Center, 

Harbin Institute of Technology, Weihai, China; Thin Films Society; Hunan Provincial Key 

Laboratory of Emergency Safety Technology and Equipment for Nuclear Facilities, USC, 

Dongguan Guanyi Automation Technology Co., Ltd. 

 

Focusing on recent and appealing novel materials for optoelectronics, NEOM2025 aims 

to provide an opportunity for physicists, chemists, engineers, biologists, and other 

specialists on an international platform to communicate in a team and to interact, facing 

and solving new scientific and technological challenges, and to inspire more advanced 

ideas. 

 

NEOM2025 official website: http://www.icneom.org 

 

Again, we warmly welcome you to join us and share your knowledge and views with 

peers~ 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

NEOM2025 organizing committee 

The 3rd International Conference on New Energy and Optoelectronic Materials 

Email: info@icneom.org 

Tel/WeChat: 15827124266 
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